### **DUMBARTON TRUST COMMITTEE**

At a Meeting of the Dumbarton Trust Committee held in the Civic Space, Council Offices, 16 Church Street, Dumbarton on Tuesday 5 March 2019 at 1.05 p.m.

**Present:** Councillors Karen Conaghan, David McBride and Brian Walker.

**Attending:** Gillian McNeill, Finance Manager and Christine McCaffary,

Senior Democratic Services Officer.

**Apology:** An apology was intimated on behalf of Councillor lain McLaren.

Councillor Brian Walker in the Chair

# **DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST**

It was noted that there were no declarations of interest in the item of business on the agenda.

# MINUTES OF PREVIOUS MEETING

The Minutes of Meeting of the Dumbarton Trust Committee held on 31 October 2018 were submitted and approved as a correct record.

# **OPEN FORUM**

The Committee noted that no open forum questions had been submitted by members of the public.

### **GRANT APPLICATIONS**

A report was submitted by the Strategic Lead – Resources providing information on grant applications received from (1) Kirktonhill Lawn Tennis Club; and (2) Westbridgend Tenants & Residents Association seeking funding from the Dr AK Glen Trust Fund.

Following discussion and having heard the Finance Manager, the Committee agreed:-

- (1) that no grant be awarded to the Kirktonhill Lawn Tennis Club in view of the application not meeting the criteria of the Trust Fund; and
- (2) that awards of £364 and £500 be made to Westbridgend Tenants and Residents Association.

The meeting closed at 1.14 p.m.

